
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNIOR ATHLETICS DAY POSTPONED 

       

        

      15th March 2022 

 

      

     Kia ora Kōwhai and Nīkau Whānau 

 

As you are aware we have lots of families in our school isolating  

due to positive Covid cases and this means we have lots of 

students away.  At this stage we won't have enough senior students 

to help run the events and we would have lots of junior students 

miss out on what is a really fun day.  

 

It is because of these low numbers and the restrictions under the 

Red Traffic Light system that we have decided to postpone our 

Athletics Day until the end of Term 4.  Will we advise you on this 

date when we have it.  We are also hoping by moving the date we 

will be able to run the event at Adventure Park and all our families 

can come and watch and enjoy the day with us.   

 

 

      Ngā Mihi  

Kōwhai and Nīkau Teachers  


